
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice to all Agents of Government Lotteries: 
Boledo Lottery, Jackpot Lottery and Ordinary Lottery 

 

Belmopan, April 27, 2023. 

The Lotteries Committee hereby informs the public, all agents, and sub-

agents of the Government Lotteries (Boledo, Jackpot, and Ordinary lotteries) 

that Brad’s Gaming Group Limited’s (BGGL) exclusive license to administer 

the Government Lotteries has been revoked effective May 2, 2023.  

Given the revocation of BGGL’s exclusive license, all agents are hereby 

advised that as of May 2, 2023, they too are prohibited from selling 

Government Lotteries. Anyone caught promoting or selling any government 

lottery from this date onward without a valid license will be prosecuted to the 

full extent of the law.  

The public will be advised when the Government Lotteries will resume 

normal activity. If you have any queries, kindly send your concerns to the 

Lotteries Secretary at BelizeInvestment@invest.gov.bz. 

The Lotteries Committee and the Ministry of Investment thank the public for 

their understanding and continued cooperation. 
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